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The safety of Bethlehem Township staff, volunteers, members and community is a top 

priority and the Township of Bethlehem is taking appropriate action to limit the spread 

of coronavirus (COVID-19). Following directives from The Board of Commissioners and 

the federal Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) to limit public gatherings, 

Bethlehem Township Community Center will be closing and canceling all events and 

programs as of 5pm on Friday, March 13, 2020 until at least Monday, March 30, 2020. 

  

Participants who registered for programs that required a fee between March 13th and 

March 31st will be credited. 

 

Members of the facility will be issued an extension onto their membership for the time 

the facility is closed.  

  

This is a very fluid situation that the Township of Bethlehem will continue to monitor. 

We will make adjustments accordingly.  

 

The CDC, Pennsylvania Department of Health, and County Health Offices are your best 

source of information about the virus.  


